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December 4, 2024 
 
(Submitted via email) 
 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining & Safety 
101 S 3rd Street, Suite 301 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
 
Re: Golden Wonder Inspection Report – Corrective Actions Completed (2 of 3) 
 
Lucas, 
 
As previously reported in my email of 12/02/2024, Here are pictures of the repaired cable gate 
across the road to 3 Level and of the replaced lock on the 3 Level portal.  
 
As we previously discussed, it may be a little difficult to get someone to pick up the windblown 
core boxes scattered around the base of the 3 Level mine dump until next season. If nothing 
else I will do it myself when I come down there to treat water in late spring. Accordingly, we 
are requesting additional time to get this done. 
 
Hope you enjoyed a great Thanksgiving. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kye Abraham, President 
LKA	Gold	Incorporated 
(253) 514-6661 
www.lkagold.com 
 
Pictures attached. 
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